The Flower Committee is supported by so many in our church that bring flowers from their
garden or from a birthday celebration, anniversary, or other special occasions when
received, to grace the beauty of our sanctuary. Anne Hogshead, Laurie Foster, Dorothy
Gaumer, Jeanne and George Bailey, are my support team and | am ever so grateful for their
contributions on a regular monthly basis! Our front doors of the church are adorned and
changed depending on the season or occasion by Elaine MacDonald. To all those others
who bring those beautiful offerings, | thank you!

Along with Sunday beautification, seasonal wreaths are put up appropriately. Our
wonderful remembrance service is supported lovingly by many in the church! Lots of hard
work transforms the church into a beautiful space of tranquility!

At funerals, if the family so desires, we make a flower cross in white seasonal blooms that
is the church’s gift and expression of sympathy.

So | wish to thank all those who help decorate our sanctuary! Those that decorate for
Christmas or set up the Easter flower cross or bring plants to adorn the church for

the Easter service! A church isn’t just a committee; it is a helpful body of all committed
members and attendees who see a need and fill it! Thank you one and all!

Respectfully submitted,

Sally Knowlton



